LEGAL UPDAIE

NEVADA

Important Dates

May 29, 2021
Nevada adopted AB 307 requiring

Nevada Requires Employers to
Display New Poster by Oct. 1, 2021

Nevada has amended its unemployment laws to require employers to display
and maintain a new poster published by the state’s Department of Employment,
Training and Rehabilitation (DETR). This new poster is available in both English
and Spanish. The new law becomes effective on Oct. 1, 2021.

The New Poster

The new poster provides employees with notice of job training and employment
programs conducted by the DETR. This poster will be updated as necessary to
provide accurate information.

The poster names various resources available to employees and includes a
number of web addresses employees can use to access more information about
each program.

Displaying the Poster

Like with other required workplace posters, employers must display this new
poster in a conspicuous location at the place of employment where notices to
employees and employment applicants are customarily posted and read.

The Nevada Labor Division, part of the Department of Business and Industry,
provides a list of required notices and bulletins employers can use to find all
required posters.

Impact on Employers
Employers should access the new notice and make sure it is displayed as
required by Oct. 1, 2021.

This Legal Update is not intended to be exhaustive nor should any discussion or
opinions be construed as legal advice. Readers should contact legal counsel for legal
advice. ©2021 Zywave, Inc. All rights reserved.
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